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Dakota Matrix Minerals 

Dec. 19, 2014 
 

 

Hi Folks, 

 
Our Weekly Update is tonight at 6pm US Mtn Time. 

 

As usual we will have a variety of rare mineral species and mineral classics. Click 

http://www.dakotamatrix.com/ . 

 

Remember, you do not have to be logged in to order. You can email me or call me 

(605) 718-9130. Although I'm usually screwing off and not answering the phone. 

Ordering online through the cart, however, is the surest way of getting your 

specimens.  

 

I want to take this time to thank all of you for your business this year. Without you, I 

couldn't make this small business work and wouldn't be as much fun as it is. Your 

purchases are a constant reminder that you enjoy my updates and the minerals 

offered. It is a great hobby that we have and all of you are just wonderful customers. 

So with that, I'd like to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and Happy 
Prosperous New Year. 

 

 

Tom 
Dakota Matrix Minerals 
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